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Art from the Lakes —

“Art From the Lakes ” - Shiga Artists' special exhibition will be held at Lansing Art Gallery
from August 1 - September 28.

Art from the Lakes is a special artists exchange project between the sister state of Michigan in the United
States and Shiga Prefecture in Japan. Named to recognize the importance of Lake Biwa in Shiga Prefecture
and the Great Lakes which surround Michigan, the 2013 exhibition and residency brings seven
extraordinary artists to Michigan’s capitol city of Lansing from August 1st through August 10th to
exhibit and discuss their works.

The committee members, who had prepared the exhibition together, welcomed the artist from Shiga on
July 25", The artist will stay in Michigan until August 10" in order to show people in Michigan the excellent
Shiga’s contemporary arts thorough not only their artworks but also their demonstration event in Lansing.
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